
PHOTO/VIDEO CONSENT FORM 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

During Vacation Bible School, we will be taking pictures and videos of the 

children during activities. We will be sharing some of these pictures/videos on 

our social media page as well as with our congregation on VBS Sunday during 

our Church service to show how much fun the children had during Vacation 

Bible School! The pictures and videos will be used for these purposes ONLY. 

 

Please indicate below your consent for your child(ren) to be in the 

pictures/videos.  

 

(   ) YES, I give my consent for my child(ren) to participate in the photos/videos 

taken during Slash Christian Church Vacation Bible School from July 22-26, 2024.  

 

(   ) NO, I would not like for my child(ren) to participate in the photos/videos 

taken during Slash Christian Church Vacation Bible School from July 22-26, 2024.  

 

CHILD(REN)’s NAME(S): (Please Print) 

 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN’S NAME: (Please Print) 

 

 

SIGNATURE: 

 

 

DATE: 

 

 

 

 

 


